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JSE AGRICULTURAL PRODUCTS MARKET NOTICE

Number
A880
Date

26 March 2008
2 May 2008: Public Holiday

Please note that as per Proclamation by the President of the Republic of South Africa, No. R. 7, 2008, 2 May 2008 has been declared a public holiday throughout the Republic.

Accordingly, and in light of the fact that all key stakeholders in the markets are closed for business on that day, the JSE will also be closed on 2 May 2008.

Further details in this regard will be advised in due course.

Gary Clarke

Company Secretary

Company Secretariat

Tel 011 520-7259

Fax 011 520-8583

E-mail garyc@jse.co.za

Distributed by the Company Secretariat +27 11 520 7478
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